
 
Hey BC Parents!  
 
Here is something new for you! I am starting a little monthly(ish) Newsletter to better keep you informed on what BC 
Youth is up to. What will be included in these newsletters will vary month to month, but will include important dates of 
Youth Events, links to our registrations for these events, as well as a little update as to what we have been discussing at 
youth group.  
 
We have finished up our Sermon series for the year with the topic of The Great Commission. God has a purpose for 
everyone, and that is to share the good news of Jesus, and the best part is, He will be with us wherever He asks us to 
go!  
 
BC Youth will continue to create online Bible Content on YouTube over the summer to keep our students engaged and 
learning, however, May 21st will be our last week of Youth Group for this school year. But don’t worry, we will have 
some fun summer events planned that will continue to show up in our July-September Newsletters.  
 
This coming June has a lot of fun Youth events! We will have a Fundraiser for our Summer Camp this July*, on June 
1st, after Sunday morning service. This will be a BBQ Fundraiser. For students to be eligible for scholarships, they 
need to participate in the fundraising process, i.e., helping run the table, set up, or tear down, etc. There will also be 
other opportunities for fundraising. If you have questions, please talk to Pastor Max. (*Summer Camp will be located at 
Silver Lake and run from July 17th - 21st, early registration is $315.00, and Standard Registration is $380.00). Our 
Registration is open and on our website at https://www.bethlehemchapel.net/.  
 
We also have a Schools out BBQ for Grades 6-12 located at the DNA House here in Ephrata (350 D St NW, Ephrata). 
This will be a fun, free event full of worship, food, games, and a sermon given by Pastor Max and Pastor Sara from 
Desert Church. 
 
June 25th, our last June event, will be a movie night here at BC. Doors open at 5:30 pm and Nacho Libre starts at 6:00 
pm. The evening will end at 7:30 pm. There will be food and games as well.  
 
As a whole Church body, we have a few events this month that you as a family might be interested in:  
​ Our Kids Ministry has a VBS June 16- 19th  
​ We will be having Church in the Park on June 22nd 

 
All of these events will be fun and Christ centered. If you would like more information you can visit our website at 
https://www.bethlehemchapel.net/ and look under either individual ministry tabs or our events tab.  
 
One final thing, if you would like to stay up to date in a digital format, you can text the word “Numbers” to 84576 and 
this will add you to our text chain that I send updates to our students for all of our BC Youth info. You can also email 
me at bcyouthministry37@gmail.com. Please let me know your name, students names, and an email address so I can 
better keep you informed as we go forward. I will continue to give our students paper copies of this Newsletter to bring 
home, but having your email address ensures you are informed!  
 
Blessings, 
~ Pastor Max 
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